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N O T I C E R E G A R D I N G R F P  F W B P E I S 2 6 2 0 0  More Options for 

Maternal Support (MOMS) 

 
The Iowa Department of Health and Human Services is officially canceling and 
rescinding RFP#FWBPEIS26200 More Options for Maternal Support (MOMS) 
. 
 
The Agency will re-evaluate the RFP requirements to ensure that all eligible applicants 
are afforded an opportunity to submit an application compliant with requirements of the 
grant. This action is taken pursuant to Section 1.15(A) which states:  
 
1.15 Rejection of Proposals  
A. IDPH reserves the right to reject, in whole or in part, any or all proposals, to advertise 
for new proposals, to arrange to receive or itself perform the services herein, to 
abandon the need for such services, and to cancel this RFP if it is in the best interests 
of Health and Human Services 
.  
The Agency intends to re-issue a Request for Proposal for More Options for Maternal 
Support within 30 days. This notice will be posted on the Iowa Health and Human 
Services website at https://hhs.iowa.gov/about/funding-opportunities/notice-intent-
award as a formal notice. 
 
Thank you for your interest in this competitive procurement process. 

Sincerely, 

John McMullen 

Issuing Officer 
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